
You are invited to join the mission to end homelessness!

AZHF grants are used for new construction of low
income and permanent supportive housing units
by Arizona nonprofits that build and operate these
communities and projects. 

Started in 2019, AZHF has raised nearly $2 million
for more permanent supportive housing and
granted $1.7 million to 10 new projects in the state.

Funding a Place to Call Home.

Currently there is a shortage of
270,000 dwelling units in AZ as of
January 2024

80,000 eviction filings in 2023 -
Maricopa County Justice Courts

Seniors are the fast-growing homeless
population. The Area Agency on Aging
receives 5,000 calls a year asking for
housing assistance and services-
June 2023

732 homeless deaths in 2023, a 42% rise
from 2021- Maricopa County 

25.6% increase in the median Phoenix
rent since the start of Covid-
March 2020

MAKE A DIFFERENCE WHEN YOU MAKE A
DONATION DURING CLOSING.

Arizona Community Foundation | 2201 E. Camelback Rd, #405B | Phoenix, AZ 85016
602.381.1400 | info@arizonahousingfund.org | Tax ID: 86-0348306

THE ISSUES WE FACE
The number of people experiencing

homelessness in our state is at an all time
high and continues to grow.

HOW YOU CAN HELP:
by participating in the 

Escrow Donation Program. 

Our signature fundraiser is being used by
residential REALTORS, homebuilders, home

buyers and sellers and title companies.
Parties to the transaction 

each donate $25 to AZHF at closing.

Donations made at close of escrow directly 
fund affordable housing for the growing

vulnerable populations in our state. 

For more information and to donate, visit
www.arizonahousingfund.org


